
 

 

1st February 2024 

 

Hi All, 

Welcome back to the last 5 rounds of the regular season.  The first 10 rounds went well. 

A few things for junior coordinators: 

SecƟon 8 

1 bounce only and no bounce serves (If you have a player that desperately needs the bounce serve for 
a second serve please let me know so I can let other teams know - we don’t want a whole game of 
double faults) 

SecƟon 9 

Maximum of 2 bounces (encouraging 1 bounce, but 2 bounces permiƩed – we sƟll want to encourage 
rallies and kids chasing aŌer the ball) 

 

Please make sure players and parents know.   

It is probably a good idea to go to secƟon 8 and 9 courts at the beginning of play on Saturday morning 
to reiterate this. 

 

Thanks for your support, 

 

Sally 
 

 


